
 

 

Leylines… 
 

Canberra and Districts Leyland P76 Club Newsletter June 2002 

 
 

Next Meeting:   

 
Monday 10th of June 

at 

The Foxes Residence 
50 Mount Vernon Drive 

Gleneagles  
(off Kambah pool rd) 

 
Meeting starts 7.30pm-ish 

 
 

 
WHO ZOO IN 

CANBERRA 
 

Mailing address: PO Box E427 Kingston ACT 

2604 
 

 

President:   Alex Shoobridge  

Ph 6293 9373 

Vice President   Geoff Thomas 

ph 02 6262 4006 

Treasurer    Bryce French 

Ph 02 6254 5062 

Secretary    Paul Hanley 

ph 02 6231 2748 

Public Officer    Eddie Houghton 

ph 02 6287 2007 

Spares    Peter Jahnke 

Ph 6293 9373 

Editor  

   Vacant 

 

PRESIDENTIAL

RAMBLINGS

 
 

Hello All, 

 

It was great to see a reasonable turnout at the 

last meeting. This month we are having our 

meeting at David’s house to view videos of 

past national meetings, and plan the “Easter 

2003 get together”. 

 

Hopefully we can start to finalise plans and 

start to allocate tasks to various members. 

 

Another positive thing is that we are getting 

many offers of assistance for the Easter 

meeting, from the various other P76 clubs 

around the country. Because it is the 30th 

anniversary everyone want it to be something 

special. 

 

Hope to see all of you next week. 

 

Alex. 

  

 

 



 

 

From the Editor 

 

There is no editor…… 

 

 

 

 

Minutes of Meeting Mon 11
th

 May 2002. 

 

Present –  Paul Hanley 

  Col Gardiner 

  Geoff Thomas 

  Eddy Houghton 

  David Fox 

  Greg Black 

  Alex Shoobridge 

 

 

Business arising – None. 

 

Treasurers Report – None. 

 

Alex Shoobridge is owed $95.00 being for 

payment of P.O box, final notice fell 

overdue and some correspondence from 

other clubs were returned to sender. Delay 

was due to a misunderstanding that the bill 

was already paid by the treasurer. It was 

not. 

 

General Business – Discussed the 

unavailability of new strut inserts from 

Monroe. With news from the S.A. club that 

Monroe have thrown out the tooling and so 

no new inserts can be manufactured. 

 

The possibility of organising adequate 

public liability insurance to cover the 

Easter event was raised. 

 

It was concluded that the actual place 

where the car was unveiled and launched 

was the public parking space outside the 

“Private Bin” at East Row in civic. 

 

 

Easter Meeting Discussions – It was 

estimated that approximately 100 people 

are expected to attend. 

The event will run from Friday evening till 

Sunday afternoon. 

Accommodation in the city would be 

desirable, so that people can see and do 

things without travelling far. 

Possible thing to do: 

Concourse 

Observation run 

Trips to Parliament house, Sound 

screen Australia, Tidbinbilla, Questacon 

etc 

 

Possible things to sell: 

 

 Rosco’s pewter models 

 Enamel badges 

 Publish the national magazine 

 P76 port. 

 

Meeting closed 8.45pm 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


